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The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a Special Meeting in the Chews
Landing Fire Station on Tuesday, November 1, 2022.

Chairman Genzel opened the meeting at 7:02 pm with the flag salute and acknowledgement of the
meeting being held in accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act.

Roll Call: Reichert- Present, Genzel- Present, Evans- Present, Grady-Present, Donahue- Present
Also in attendance was Administrator Robb.

Administrator Robb reviewed the items on the attached agenda.
At 7:12 pm a Motion was made by Evans and 2™ by Grady to go into closed session for personnel issues.
Roll Call: Reichert-yes, Genzel-yes, Evans-yes, Grady-yes, Donahue-yes

The Commissioners interviewed Fire Chief candidate Michael Scott, and reviewed a letter submitted by
Chief Millisky requesting to withdraw his previously submitted Letter of Resignation. The commissioners
were also advised by Administrator Robb that Retired Captain Albert Adomanis verbally withdrew from
the Fire Chief selection process earlier this afternoon. A decision regarding the Fire Chief position for
2023 remains pending.

At 9:23 pm a Motion was made by Reichert and 2™ by Grady to end closed session.
A motion was made by Evans and 2" by Donahue to adjourn at 9:24 pm
All in favor, motion carried
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